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Dear Prospective Rocket Football Player and Parent: 
 

In an effort to help with the transition from middle school to high school, we will 
have a meeting on Monday, June 6, 2016 at 6 p.m. in the High School Gymnasium. We 
are eager to work with the incoming class and help them succeed at RBCHS, and we 
believe this meeting will help cover a great deal of information and answer many 
questions.   

 
At the meeting we will cover: 

1. Introduction of staff.  
2. Team Rules 
3. Homework and time management.  
4. Off-season structure, times, and expectations.   
5. Fall practice schedule.   
6. Equipment care and distribution.  

 
Our efforts are to not only help players succeed on the football field, but to help 

them develop the skills necessary to be successful in all facets of life. We want to 
provide the student/athletes the opportunity to grow and excel in an intense and 
demanding atmosphere to prepare them for their lives after high school, all while having 
fun playing the game of football.  

 
We have also attached the important date’s sheet that was distributed at 

Freshmen Open House.  For other important information and dates, please follow the 
football program on Twitter @RBCHSFootball  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Coach Elder at the 

following: 
 

 -Email: pelder@rbchs.com 
 -Phone: 815-678-7548 
 
Remember, it’s a GREAT day to be a Rocket! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Patrick R. Elder 
 
Patrick R. Elder 
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